
From: Eric Manners [emanners@ozemail.com.au]
Sent: Friday, 5 May 2000 10:40 AM
To: House of Reps - Legal and Constitutional Affairs
Subject: Submission - Privacy Bill
Dear Standing Committee on Legal and Constitutional Affairs,

I am concerned that the proposed Privacy Amendments do not
protect my right to privacy as an Australian citizen.

Any organisation that wishes to gather data on me should be
required to inform me that my information is being added to
a database.

If they wish to sell information about me, they must be
required to seek my permission in writing, and must
compensate me in some way.

Please ensure that your legislation does not violate my
right to privacy.

Yours sincerely,

Eric Manners
50 Gibb Street
Kelvin Grove QLD 4059


